

Dear Parents/Carers,

On <u>Thursday 23rd March 2023</u> Class 1 are going on a school trip to Harlings Farm in Bere Alston. Whilst at the farm we will be learning all about the different animals and hopefully seeing some of their babies. Also, we will find out what sort of jobs farmers do, linked to our topic based on the story 'Farmer Duck'.

We will be arriving at 10am and will be back to school by 1.30pm, travelling using our school minibus. School drop-off and collection times will be the same.

On this day please can you provide your child with a <u>packed lunch</u> that we will be able to eat at the venue. Your child will need to <u>wear wellington boots</u>, <u>waterproofs and warm clothing</u>.

In order for this trip to go ahead, we are asking for a parental contribution of £2.00 per child towards costs. This can be paid at www.eduspot.co.uk

Any questions or further information, please feel free to contact me at <u>colleen.metters@harrowbarrow.cornwall.sch.uk</u>

Kind Regards, Mrs Metters